
This Operational Alert is being issued to advise shippers that due to gas quality issues, EGT will not be 

accepting nominations at the following meter effective immediately: 

 

• NGPL @ Hot Springs – Meter 801662 

 
Please note that EGT will endeavor to notify shippers as soon as possible of any changes regarding this 

event by updating this posting. We recognize the challenges associated with this issue and appreciate 

your cooperation and understanding. This Operational Alert will remain in effect until further notice and 

will be updated as more information becomes available. 

If you have any questions, please contact your Scheduling Representative. 


